
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 

            Circular No. BPS/22-23/70            APPLICABLE FOR CLASS XI                   Date: 01.09.2022      

 

Dear Parent/Student,  

Kindly refer to the School’s previous Circular No. BPS/22-23/63 dated 29.08.2022, this is to remind you 

that as the School is organising “SCIENCE FAIR” on 03rd September, 2022 (Saturday) and you are 

cordially invited to pay your kind visit to the School and grace the occasion. 

Also it is to inform that the Unit Test-1 Exam of Class XI which was scheduled on 03rd September, 

2022 (Saturday) has been rescheduled to 06th September, 2022 (Tuesday) with the same Exam as 

mentioned in the Date Sheet issued vide School Circular No. BPS/22-23/50 dated 16.08.2022.  

Students are requested to strictly follow the Covid protocols on daily basis. Covid-19 Vaccination if due                            

 should be taken on urgent basis. 

 Happy Learning! Stay Healthy! 

 Principal 


